
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 14-6 

Jan. 22, 2014 

Kimberly Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 
 

Cloverdale Beef Franks Recalled for Undeclared Milk Allergen 
 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Cloverdale Foods Company has issued a recall for “Seattle 

Mariners” beef franks because the labels do not state that the product contains 
milk, a known allergen. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk 
run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this 

product. 
 

The recalled product can be identified by the establishment number “Est. 
7603” inside the mark of inspection. 
 
Product Size Use by 

Cloverdale Meats 
“Seattle Mariners Beef 
Franks” 

16-oz. packages 
2/21/14 
3/13/14 

12 lb. cases containing 12 packages 
of individual 16-oz. packages 

Alaska DEC has confirmed this product was available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 

Consumers with questions should contact Scott Russell at 701-663-9511, 
extension 224.  

For more information on this recall, visit: 

http://www.fsis.usda.gov/wps/portal/fsis/topics/recalls-and-public-health-
alerts/recall-case-archive/archive/2014/recall-003-2014-release. 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 

http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 

http://www.fsis.usda.gov/wps/portal/fsis/topics/recalls-and-public-health-alerts/recall-case-archive/archive/2014/recall-003-2014-release
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